
 

 

      

 

     21st November 2024 

 

In respect of a licence review for Bord na Móna Recycling Limited for a facility located at 

Bord na Móna Recycling Limited, Solsborough, Springfort Cross, Nenagh, Tipperary, 

E45EH57 - Licence No: W240-02 

 

 

Dear Sir/Madam,  

Further to our submission of 3rd October 2024 – ‘Amendment to List of Waste codes to be accepted’ 

– in relation to the above Licence Review. 

Please would you advise of any update in this matter or indicate when an update or conclusion may 

be forthcoming. 

Kind regards, 

 

 

David Sharp, Environmental Compliance Officer 

Bord na Mona Recycling 


